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22rd April, 1949.

Dear &ir,

I em in receipt of your letter of the 8th
{nstant, respecting the Steemer "KAIKORAI", and have to
thank you for your sttention inthis matter.

i view of your remerks, 1 may say that the
Commit tee have Loday given instruc

eless to be expunged wlith & Black Line.
The Shenghal Surveyors sre being informed
accordingly.
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commltted.

U@, Martin, Esq.,
DUNEDIN.
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